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Measure 114 & HB3075 both do not do anything to thwart criminals from obtaining 

firearms and/or committing crimes with them. Criminals do not obey laws. These two 

bills only put more restrictions on legal firearm owners who are abiding by laws that 

are already in place. To obtain a firearm, there are already strict background check 

procedures in place. There is nothing set up for the permit to purchase & the police 

departments are already overburdened. As for the "high capacity magazine" aspect, 

many, many common handguns are designed around the magazine that are by 

design, more than 10 rounds. These laws will instantly turn many law abiding, safe 

firearm owners into criminals. These laws actually make it MORE dangerous for the 

general public. These laws directly go against the 2nd ammendment & if pushed 

through, will do nothing but create MORE crime and potentially drive the black market 

for firearms even harder, making being out in public MORE dangerous. I strongly 

oppose M114 and HB3075.  


